

3600 NW Samaritan Drive, P.O. Box 1068, Corvallis, Oregon 97339 (503) 757-5111

Dear Jeff Davidson,

I attended the 16<sup>th</sup> Annual Nursing Leadership Conference at Salishan in Oregon on October 19-20, 2000. That was several days ago, and I still feel "enlightened". Your lecture on "Managing the Pace with Grace" left me with a powerful message to *Simplify my Life*. I went home and shared some of the information I had gathered with my husband and announced that we should start removing some of the clutter and collectables around the house. He agreed that it was a great idea and then added, "but stay away from the shop".... not surprisingly, that was off limits!!

I especially enjoyed the stories about you daughter Valerie. Funny how that personal touch helps us to connect with one another.

Thanks again for an inspirational and rewarding conference.

Sincerely,

Jani Scholz